
I oppose Oregon State Bill HB 2510.  I do not need someone else to tell me how and where I can keep my guns.  As an adult citizen 
of the United States of America, I will decide the safest way to keep my guns stored in my own home in a way that also allows me to 
defend myself if the need arises.  Rules like this only continue to help criminals and punish law abiding citizens.   


